
 

        Tuesday 11th November 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to share with you the results of the parent survey, completed last month. 
We had a total of 179 responses.  Your responses to individual questions are as follows:- 
 

Question Strongly Agree/ 
Agree 

My child is happy at this school 98% 

My child feels safe at this school 97% 

My child makes good progress at this school 98% 

My child is well looked after at this school 98% 

My child is taught well at this school 97% 

This school ensures the pupils are well 
behaved 

99% 

This school deals effectively with bullying 95% 

This school is well led and managed 100% 

This school responds well to any concern I 
raise 

99% 

I receive valuable information from the 
school about my child’s progress 

98% 

 
When asked whether they would recommend Chilwell Croft to other parents, 94% replied ‘yes’.  
 
Other comments included; 
“I’m so happy about the school and the teachers.  Well done to all of you.  Thanks.” 
“I have seen my child progress in this school and he has only been here for one year.  I’m glad I chose 
this school for him.  I give credit to the teachers and staff.” 
 
We see this as a very positive survey.  It is very pleasing to see that parents are so satisfied with the 
school in all of the areas they were questioned on. 
 
A big thank you to all parents and carers who responded. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Nick Lambert 
Headteacher 


